
Saturday Drop-off & Pick-up Parking 
WEAN HALL

Follow the orange dotted line to walk from the Morewood Gardens
Parking lot to the Quad entrance (5th floor) of Wean Hall.  

Our Saturday Workshop Series is held in Wean Hall on Carnegie Mellon University's campus. We
recommend you park in the Morewood Gardens Parking Lot located between the Tepper School of

Business Building and the Morewood Gardens Dormitory. Parking is FREE in this lot. Follow the blue
arrows below to park in the Morewood Gardens lot coming inbound on Forbes Ave. 

Exit the parking lot by walking TOWARDS Forbes Ave. 
Cross the Street at the Forbes and Morewood intersection, passing the "Towards the Sky Sculpture" on your left.
 Continue straight with the Purnell Center for the Arts on your right. 
As you continue to walk straight you will find "The Fence" on your left and Doherty Hall on your right. 
Continue past Doherty Hall and turn right onto the Mall.
Walk forward towards Hamerschlag hall, traveling down two sets of steps.
Enter Wean Hall on your right through the glass doors. 
A Gelfand Outreach Staff Member will meet you at the door and check you in.

Please Note: CMU Buildings are locked on the weekends for the safety of on campus students. Please refrain from force doors open. 

Should you choose to enter a walking map on your mobile device from the Morewood Gardens parking lot, set your destination as
"La Prima Espresso Co (4902 Forbes Ave.)" Unfortunately the coffee shop is closed on Saturdays, but it will take you directly to

the front entrance of Wean Hall. 

For day-of questions or attendance changes please call: 412-268-1863


